
 
March 20, 2007 

 

Donald Dillon, RMT 

 

Dear Mr. Dillon: 
 
Thank you for your submission to the Quality Assurance Committee. Your workshop 
submission has been reviewed and has qualified for Continuing Education Units (CEUs) 
under the Quality Assurance Programme. 
 
Course Name CEUs  Category 

Charting Skills for Massage Therapists-A Self-Study Workshop 3 A 

 
Please note the following statement from the QA Committee: 
The approval of courses/workshops and related activities for CEUs by the Quality Assurance 
Committee does not represent an endorsement of a relationship between these courses and scope of 
practice. Each therapist is expected to perform and operate their practice within the parameters of 
ethical and responsible means outlined in the Standards of Practice, Code of Ethics, RHPA, MTA 
and Regulations. The choice of course and/or direction of professional development is the responsibility 
of the individual therapist. The College and Quality Assurance Committee encourages therapists to 
evaluate their choice of course/workshops and related activities in terms of their benefit to the ongoing 
quality improvement of their practice. 
 
Please note the College does not endorse any of the programmes approved for CEUs. 
Courses are assessed based on the written submissions of the course provider. The 
approval of a course for Continuing Education Units (CEUs) is subject to 
change/revocation without notice depending on the policies set by the Registration 
Committee.  
 
Your course (s) will be listed in the College’s website.  If you have any further questions or 
if the course changes in any way, please contact me at 1-800-465-1933 or 416-489-2626 
ext. 120 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Grace Marie R. Nicer 
Quality Assurance Assistant 


